
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 18th November 2022 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please note that our Christmas show will be on Wednesday 14th  

December at 9:30am, all children will need to wear Christmas  

Jumpers please. 

Attendance 
 

Last week 48 children out 

of  55 received Dojo points 

for being in school all week. 

This percentage is the same as last week. 

 Forest School  

 

Please make sure that your 

child has a named warm hat, 

scarf and gloves for their 

Patch session. 

Monday 21st 

November 

RSD 

Thursday 24th 

November 

RAB 

Sadie 

Alfred  

Elsie-Mae 

Luke 

Elijah 

Jasper  

Freya 

Frederick 

Ace 

Imogen 

Wyatt 

Olivia 

Archie 

Penny  

Ellis 

Bowie 

Milly 

Louis 

Rudy 

Marnie-Rae  

Jack 

Freddie 

Max 

Lacey 

Cassidy 

Raemarni  

Ripley  

Phonics 
 

 

Here are the sounds we will be learning  

next week... 
 

 

 

 

 

Please upload a short video on to Class 

Dojo of your child using the pure 

sounds talking about their objects.   

 

Visit to the New East Cowes Library 
 

 

On Monday 21st November  

children from RAB need to be  

collected from East Cowes library 

at 2:30pm. 

 

RSD will go to East Cowes library 

on Monday 28th November. 

 

Next week our 

story of the 

week will be 

‘The Three Little 

Pigs.’  Please 

share this with 

your child over the  

weekend. 

 

This week our poem has been ‘Who Has 

Seen the Wind?’ please ask your child to 

teach you the words and 

the actions. 

 


